
 
CABINET SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 23 July 2008 
 
Report Title: Contract involving KCC in the management of 

motorways and truck roads (Cabinet Member 
decision) 

 
Documents Attached: Report and appended business case to Cabinet 

Member for Environment, Highways and Waste, 
dated 25 June 2008. 

 
Purpose of Consideration: To question the Cabinet Member for Environment, 

Highways and Waste and the Director of Kent 
Highways Services in relation to the proposals, with 
particular reference to ensuring that the proposals 
have a positive impact on the maintenance of 
Kent’s roads. 
 

 
Possible Decisions: The Committee may either:- 
 

(a) make no comments; or 
 
(b) express comments but not require 

reconsideration of the matter; or 
 
(c) require implementation of the decision to be 

postponed pending reconsideration of the 
matter by the Cabinet Member in the light of 
the Committee’s comments; or 

 
(d) require implementation of the decision to be 

postponed pending reconsideration of the 
matter by full Council.   

 
Previous Consideration: None. 
 
Background Documents: None. 



 


